
Greetings.  Please see the attached bison harvest log. I have updated it to reflect bison harvested 
recently (one in Gardiner by a state hunter on 1/12 in the Eagle Creek area) and harvests that were 
confirmed through a phone survey of hunters. Some reported kills have not been confirmed through 
survey yet, so please use this graph as an in-season indicator only.   Numbers are subject to change with 
reporting. 
  
From this information, it appears to date, state hunters have harvested a total of 9 bison, with an 
unconfirmed figure of 51 for tribal treaty hunts.  As for bison movement, we’ve had bison continue to 
use private property on the west wide, while a handful of bison have moved into the Gardiner area 
recently. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Andrea Jones 
Information and Education Manager 
Montana Fish, Wildlife & Parks 
Region 3 - Bozeman 
Phone: 406-994-6931 
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